
                                            STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

              SELCECTMEN  

         MEETING MINUTES MARCH 4, 2024 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Bruce  Smith and Steve Goldsmith. Jay 

Croteau was absent. 

Bruce Smith answered a telephone call about a lot for sale on the Surry Dam Rd.  

Steve Goldsmith signed off on Johnson as completed.  

Steve Goldsmith completed the final inspection for Trina Carston.  Completed permitting for septic 

change. 

Quote for Septic System for Highway garage in process. MME $20,914.00 and Lucuis for $22,785.00 

Bruce Smith spoke with Gary Kinyon regarding junkyards.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed eftps payment.  

Trina and Logan Carstin address change to 100 Cider Mill Rd. Changed on tax card.  

Mike Powers spoke to the selectmen about adding an Accessory Dwelling Unit to his property. Discussed 

the setbacks for moving the existing barn. He was given the ADU regulations.  

Blais building permit #1167 for addition for mudroom on 28 Hayward Drive. The Town of Surry received 

ck  180 in the amount of $25.00 for the permit.  

The selectmen worked on a veteran’s exemption. Information dropped off to complete the application.  

The Town of Surry received $152.99 from Tree Agents LLC for a subdivision application fee. John 

Berglund received payment in full at the Planning Board meeting.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Bethel Bible Church for exemption status.  

The selectmen signed the letter to the Surry Campground for list of inventory for assessing.  

The Town of Surry received the completed Auditor’s report after publication of town report for town 

meeting.  

Bruce Smith and Jill Lane will work on property transfers on Thursday morning.  

Quickbooks 2024 has been installed.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. 

 



 


